
 

 

CITY OF TEMECULA 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 

  

TO: Old Town Local Review Board 

FROM: Luke Watson, Deputy City Manager 

DATE: September 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: Presentation on Parking Space Availability Signs 
 

   

PREPARED BY:  Patrick Thomas, Director of Public Works Department 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Receive and file.  

 

BACKGROUND:   On August 10, 2021, the City Council received an update on parking 

in Old Town.  The presentation included potential short-term solutions and a revised Old Town 

Parking Study.  One of the short-term solutions discussed included the addition of digital parking 

space availability signs at the 6th Street and Southside/Stampede parking lots, similar to the signs 

currently installed at the Civic Center Parking Structure.  This plan also includes digital parking 

signs at the north and south entrances to Old Town.  The City Council gave staff direction to 

proceed with installation of the digital parking availability signs.  

 

City staff is working with Parking Logix, on procurement of the digital parking availability signs.  

Attached to the staff report is a mockup of the proposed signs for use at the 6th Street and 

Southside/Stampede parking lots. Also attached is mockup of the “3-level” signs for use at the 

north and south ends of Old Town. 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 1. City of Temecula Lot Area #1 and #2 Mockup 

 2. City of Temecula 3-level signs Mockup 

 


